
 
 

 

 
Date: January 24, 2020 
 
To: Applicants, Contractors, Prospective Water Customers 
 
From: Passaic Valley Water Commission (PVWC) Engineering Department 
 

 Re: Preliminary Project Review for Water Service  
________________________________________________________________ 

 
Plans shall be submitted to the PVWC at the time of initial application to the 
municipality.  The plans may be emailed to applications@pvwc.com with a summary 
of the project scope.  Only the information pertinent to the water service and other 
utilities, including construction details, need be submitted.  A ‘will serve letter’ will not 
be provided unless specifically requested by the applicant.     
 
For projects not requiring site plan review, the above information shall be submitted 
prior to, or at the time of, zoning or construction permit application. 
 
PWVC preliminary project review applies to both new construction and renovation 
projects. 
   
There is no fee for project review and the review is independent of the Application for 
Water Service.  Please visit the Passaic Valley Water Commission website at:  
 

https://www.pvwc.com/customer‐service/forms‐applications/ 

for the various application forms required by PVWC when applying for water service. 

For questions or additional information contact the PVWC Engineering Department at 
973-340-5589. 

 

 
 

 

 


